
  

           

 
 

 

 

 

 
17/6/24 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 

Trip to Bridlington Beach – Sunday 14th July 
 

St. Andrew’s are having a day out at the seaside!  We are inviting you and your family to join us on a fun day 
out to Bridlington Beach on Sunday 14th July.  
 
We have hired a coach for the day. The coach will leave St. Andrew’s Junior School at 8.30am and will take us 
to Bridlington Beach. Mrs Brearley and I will attend but we ask that all children are accompanied by a parent or 
carer.  
 
We are planning to bring beach toys (buckets, spades etc) so parents and carers do not need to bring these 
items if they do not want to. School will only be providing the transport and so parents/carers will be 
responsible for bringing/buying any food or drink for the day.  
 
There is no cost for a seat on the coach as this is kindly being funded by the Jigsaw Festival at St. Martin’s 
Church. All we ask if that you tell us how many seats you require on the coach. Older and younger siblings are 
all welcome to attend. Seats will be allocated on a first come, first served basis.  
 
Whatever the weather, the trip will still go ahead so we ask that if you do book some seats on the coach that 
you turn up on the day. There are plenty of cafes, parks, activities at Bridlington Beach and so hopefully, even 
if the weather is poor, a fun day can still be had by all. There is no expectation that you will remain with any 
other families or staff when we arrive at Bridlington. This is just an opportunity to have a day out as a family.  
 
Please can you complete the form below stating if you would like to attend and how many seats on the coach 
you require. Please return to school by Friday 21st June so that we can offer any spare seats to other families.  
 
Kind regards 
  

 
Mrs Jocelyn 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- ---- 

Trip to Bridlington Beach – Sunday 14th July 
 

Child’s Name________________________________         Class __________________________________ 
 
We would like to attend the trip to Bridlington on Sunday 14th July and require ___________ seats on the 
coach.  (Please indicate the number of seats in the space provided). 
 
We do not wish to attend. 
 
Please provide a contact number for an adult who is attending on the day_____________________________ 

Executive Headteacher: Mrs Karen Smith 
 

 (01484) 712895   

 admin@standrews.calderdale.sch.uk 

Waterloo Road, 

Brighouse, 

West Yorkshire 

HD6 2AN 

ST. ANDREW’S CE (VA) JUNIOR SCHOOL 
Promoting excellence within a caring, Christian community 

 


